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     ​Bev Facey Community High School 
                                                                            Daily Bulletin  
                                                                         December 7, 2018  

  
Parking in SAP: It has come to our attention that the safety and security of our students and vehicles utilizing and parking in the Strathcona 
Athletic Park has been compromised. In an effort to provide support and security for all our students walking through, parking within, and being 
picked up at SAP, we have requested an increased presence of both RCMP and By-law Officers. They are specifically focusing on safe driving and 
will issue tickets to those individuals not adhering to the safety and traffic laws and will be in both marked and unmarked vehicles. The speed in 
the parking lot is 20km/hr unless otherwise posted. By way of information, a Graduated License (GDL) allows for 7 demerits and traffic 
violations could be issued ranging from $50-550 with a variety of demerit penalties. Please drive cautiously and keep everyone safe. Thank you for 
your attention to this very concerning matter! 
Walking to school: For students that walk to school and enter through the front doors, please ensure that you are using the sidewalks for safety 
reasons. It is not safe to cross through the parking lot, or across the bus lane, especially when conditions are snowy or slippery. Thanks for staying 
safe! 
 
General: 
Today - December 7th at lunch come check out the Retro Bev Facey Clothing and Bake Sale hosted by FLI in the cafeteria. 
 
Culinary High School Challenge & Skills Canada Meeting: ​​Due to some people missing the first meeting please meet at 11:50 Friday December 7 in 
the Foods class room - Mrs. Van de Wetering room - to plan for the event. See Mrs. Steele-Watts ASAP if you are not able to attend. 
 
Food Drive: ​​A big thank you to everyone who donated items to the Food Drive! More than 2000 items were donated to the Strathcona Food Bank by the 
Facey family. Shout out to Mrs Holt’s block 1 class (looking at you, Lane!) who brought in 900+ items!! 
 
STUDENTS! Come eat your lunch and share in some holiday cheer in the Sports P classroom during the lunch hour from now until Christmas 
break! 
 
Model UN:​​ Meeting Monday Dec 10th.  
 
Facey Spectrum  ​​Facey Spectrum is Bev Facey’s Gender Sexuality Alliance (GSA). Next meeting December 20th. 
. 
Rube Goldberg machine​​: Interested in build a Rube Goldberg machine as a collaborative project with Scona and QE? Talk to Ms Killoran 
 
Graduation 2019: 
Grad Baby Pictures​​ – Grads, please submit a tasteful photo of yourself between 0-7 years of age for the grad portrait slideshow.  ​To submit your baby 
picture​:  

Option A:​  Drop off hard copy (with name and phone # on the back side) in the black collection box located at the office.  Pictures will be returned May 2019.  
Option B​:  ​Electronic version​ via email to ​faceygrad2018@gmail.com​   Please save your picture in ​jpeg format.​   Put your ​last name, first name​ in the subject line 
of the email. 

 
Intramurals: 
Dodgeball. Games begin at 11:50am. 
Today: Dodge Fathers vs. All Dodge No Balls 
 
Athletics: 
Facey CrossFit:​​ will go every Tuesday and  Thursday @ 3:40 in the Wellness Center -- New people are always welcome. 
 
Basketball: ​​ Good luck to our senior basketball teams as they compete in the Sturgeon tournament today and tomorrow.  
Good luck to our junior basketball teams as well! They both begin action in the Holy Trinity tournament today! Go Falcons! 
 
Wrestling: ​​Practices will be Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday 3:45 to 5:00. Everyone Welcome. No Experience necessary. Gelly’s Gym Room 250. 
Please make sure you see Mr. Wilson regarding this weekend’s tournament. 
 
Swim: ​​Congrats to our 17 swimmers on a great season! 2 gold medals (Liam Moore & Lauren Murie), 5 silver medals (Sydney Hanrahan, Lauren Murie, 
Ben Toshack, Liam Moore, and relay team of Ryrie Spencer, Ben Toshack, Eric Weidmann & Liam Moore), 4 bronze medals (Sydney Hanrahan, Eric 
Weidmann, and relay team of Andrew Wagner, Ethan Roper, Saad Kashif & Joe Drew) & almost everyone posted personal best times! Finished 3rd 
overall in the Small School division (1st & 2nd had 30 & 27). Great finish to the season! Mr. Pandos & Mr. Glowinski are proud of all of your effort & 
improvement this season! Hope to see all of you (and any new swimmers) next swim season! Wind-up will take place after the holiday break. Stay tuned 
for more details in the New Year. 
 
Today’s Menu: 
Soup:​​  chicken & Rice 
Staff Entree: ​​Lemon Pepper Sole w/rice pilaf and vegetable 
Staff Short Order:​​Panini Sandwich 
Weekly Feature: ​​Chinese Food 
Daily Special: ​​Panini Sandwich 
Fast Food:​​ Pizza 
Dessert:​​ Assorted 
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